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Comments: Please do not restrict protection bolts in wilderness areas. The safety of people who climb should be

a priority and the impact of those bolts is minor in comparison to the impact of restricting the ways that people are

able to safely recreate in the outdoors. In comparison to most user groups, the majority of climbers are motivated

to minimize our impact on nature and preserve it for future generations, and do not need to be regulated by

bureaucrats and lawmakers who have little understanding of the sport/practice.


